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MCLEAN, Va. - September 15, 2010 - Iridium Communications Inc. (Nasdaq:IRDM) releases the following
statement in response to the FCC's decision about Globalstar and Open Range Petition:

"The importance of mobile satellite spectrum is demonstrated time and time again and cannot be
overstated. This spectrum is used for the provision of satellite telecommunications services that make it
possible for first responders, UN relief agencies, and military to provide the critical services of rescuing
survivors and coordinating housing, food and medical care quickly in the aftermath of hurricanes,
tsunamis, earthquakes and other disasters.

Iridium supports the Federal Communications Commission's recognition of this. With its decision today,
the Commission has taken an important step to preserve and protect this vital resource for its intended
and most important uses."

About Iridium Communications Inc.

Iridium Communications Inc. (www.iridium.com) is the only mobile satellite service (MSS) company
offering coverage over the entire globe. The Iridium constellation of low-earth orbiting (LEO) cross-linked
satellites provides critical voice and data services for areas not served by terrestrial communication
networks. Iridium serves commercial markets through a worldwide network of distributors, and provides
services to the U.S. Department of Defense and other U.S. and international government agencies. The
company's customers represent a broad spectrum of industry, including maritime, aeronautical,
government/defense, public safety, utilities, oil/gas, mining, forestry, heavy equipment and
transportation. Iridium has launched a major development program for its next-generation satellite
constellation, Iridium NEXT. The company is headquartered in McLean, Va., USA and trades on the
NASDAQ Global Market under the ticker symbols IRDM (common stock), IRDMW ($7.00 warrants), IRDMZ
($11.50 warrants) and IRDMU (units).
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